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Dear Mr. Warner,

8 It was very kind of you to take so much
trouble as to comment on my talk to the Rotary Club 
the other day. You say you do not want a detailed 
reply to your interesting statement but I think we 
should find ourselves not so very far apart in our 
essential views if we were to compare them.

Yours sincerely,

Rev.D.Victor Warner, 
1668 Boulevard Pie IX, 
MONTREAL.QDE.


